

May 23, 2011

Mr. Alburuj Rahman 140 W. 18th Ave Nahar-ASTRO Columbus,OH 43219

Dear Alburuj,

Congratulations on receiving an Honorable Mention at State Science Day 2011! Heidelberg University is an institution with a rich academic tradition, faculty who possess qualifications and credentials rarely equaled, and technology needed to assist our students prepare for their future.

Our campus is a close community with learning at the forefront. Heidelberg's faculty, students and staff work together to create an engaging environment inside and outside of the classroom. I encourage you to arrange a campus visit to meet the people who make Heidelberg University one of the most distinctive liberal arts schools in the country. If you wish to visit our campus, you can register at www.heidelberg.edu or by calling 1-800-434-3352.

Should you have questions, please contact the Office of Admission at the above number or at adminfo@heidelberg.edu. I hope you have an enjoyable summer vacation and I look forward to meeting you soon!

Sincerely,

Lindsay Sooy

Lindsay Jory

Vice President for Enrollment Management